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Dodd-Frank Act Disclaimer

This material has been prepared and distributed by The Bank of Nova Scotia for informational and
marketing purposes only and should not be construed as an opinion as to whether you should enter into
any swap or trading strategy involving a swap. The general transaction, financial, educational and market
information contained herein is not intended to be, and does not constitute, a recommendation of a swap
or trading strategy involving a swap. This material is not intended to be individually tailored to your needs
or characteristics and should not be viewed as a “call to action” or suggestion that you enter into a swap
or trading strategy involving a swap. You need to exercise independent judgment in evaluating this
material, and you should consult with your own independent financial, legal, accounting, tax and other
professional advisors as to whether any swap or trading strategy involving a swap is suitable or advisable
for you.



